
95% of counterfeit drugs not sold in pharmacies  

A member of the Parliamentary Health committee has indicated that 95% of counterfeit 
drugs are sold over-the-counter at non-pharmacy outlets. The Health Insurance 
Organization has warned against the retailing of its not-for-sale drugs, saying such violations 
would not be tolerated.  

 


